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Enquiries received concerning manner of filing complaint with
Lokayukta

Shillong, March 23th, 2019 : The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of
Meghalaya, Political Department has informed the general public that enquiries
have been received about the manner of filing complaint with the Lokayukta of
Meghalaya.

Every complaint on allegation of corruption against public servant and for
matters connected therewith or incidental thereto, should be supported with an
affidavit and delivered to Shri R Rapthap, IAS, Secretary to the Lokayukta.


